South Greenville Fire District

Ken Taylor *Chief*



Matt Sutherland Assist. Chief

May 6, 2016

Greenville County Council Chairman Bob Taylor 301 University Ridge, Ste. 2400 Greenville, SC 29601

Dear Chairperson Taylor;

South Greenville Fire District Board of Commission strives to ensure that the people in our Fire District have the best possible service provided to our constituents at the lowest cost to them from our organization. Due to the increase growth in our area from both residential and industry, we feel the need to request an increase of the current CPI percentage allowed. This increase will allow us to continue to offer our current level of services to everyone in our Fire District.

We have enclosed in this packet our 2014 audit, our five year plan, and a signed resolution from our Board. Please feel free to contact us if you need any further information.

Sincerely,

William M. Campbell Chairman of Commission

Majlel